John Pulley is writing an article for Federal Computer Week about the best practices in the Federal IT community and has posed the following questions to the Best Practices Committee:
1. What do people think is wrong/right with the best practices concept?
2. Can best practices transfer from one situation/agency to another?  
3. Are communities of practice reviving and improving the best practices concept?

4. Is better sharing of best practices occurring through wikis?

5. Are there certain problem areas in which the federal IT community is especially interested in formulating best practices?

6. Why isn't the Information Technology Infrastructure Library (ITIL) framework of best practice approaches for delivering high-quality information technology services more of a factor than it is in the federal government?

7. Should adherence to best practices be mandatory if best practices exist? Should they be built into contracts?

8. Should agencies be liable for not following best practices if best practices in a certain area are well known?

I told him that we would not be able to respond. I thought the questions were good and that we should discuss the answers in our Committee.
